To increase transparency and accountability, both of which have been major issues since the i-boards were enacted, I'd suggest two
updates to the -3 amendments:

1. Each institution's board secretary should actually be hired by and report to the HECC, not the institution. This person should be
responsible for working with the institution to deliver HECC vetted curriculum for training new board members, in addition to their
administrative duties to their institutional board. I'd suggest rotating them every 4 years, as well.

2. Each institution should have a HECC outside auditor who works with the secretary to ensure HECC and legislative requested
data and information is provided accurately and completely, and who checks information that is being supplied by the institutions to
the public. | was thinking one each for the big schools and two shared by the TRUs. Ideally these would also rotate every 3-5 years.

Thank you.



